

Danya Hill 14 Seabury Avenue, Ledyard, CT 06339

To: Anthony Favry Ledyard Board of Education Chairman

January 29, 2025

Dear Mr. Favry,

I am writing to formally notify you of my decision to resign from the Ledyard Board of Education effective Friday, January 31, 2025.

I would like to express my gratitude for the opportunity to serve on the Board. It has been an honor to serve and work for the betterment of the school district.

Please let me know if there is anything I can do to aid in the transition of a new member to serve in this role.

Sincerely,

Danya Hill

cc:

Patricia Riley, Town Clerk Superintendent Jay Hartling Naomi Rodriguez, DTC Nominating Committee Chairman